
Parents of Firbank Grammar and Brighton Grammar
are invited to a parent information session with
Paul Dillion on the topic ’Teens, parties, gatherings
and alcohol: What do parents need to know?’

Paul Dillon is the director and founder of Drug and
Alcohol Research and Training Australia (DARTA).
He is passionate about ensuring that the
community has access to accurate and up-to-date
alcohol and other drug information.

ABOUT 

DATE AND TIME
Wednesday, 5 October 2022 
7.00 p.m. – 8.00 p.m.

LOCATION
Firbank Grammar Senior School CCA
Gate 8, Middle Crescent, Brighton, VIC 3186

RSVP
https://www.trybooking.com/CCRRN

https://www.trybooking.com/CCRRN

